
Fifteenth Century
Conference 2025

Bursaries 

Applications should be directed to the Bursaries Officer once
the applicant has received confirmation that their paper has

been accepted for the conference. Applications must be
received by 1st April 2025.

Bursaries Officer email: distribution@richardiii.net

The Richard III Society are pleased to offer
two £275 bursaries to fund the successful

applicants’ attendance at the 2025
Fifteenth Century Conference. 
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